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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year! We hope that you all had a wonderful and relaxing holiday, and that you had an enjoyable Christmas if you were 

celebrating. 

We have started as we mean to go on with a VERY busy first week back at Curwen this week. Year 6 have had a memorable week at 

Fairplay House, and we are so proud that the staff at the centre all commented on what a delightful group they were. They really did 

Curwen proud! We have also had year 1 out to see the pantomime and year 3 watching Matilda in the West End. As always, thank you 

all for your support with our visits. Talking to the children, they seem to have got a lot out of their various experiences. 

We wish you a wonderful weekend. 

Mrs Mansfield  

Parking 

We request that all parents 

park respectfully and safety on 

the roads surrounding the 

school. Please do not park 

across our neighbours drives. 

The car park is for staff only 

and parents are not permitted 

to park here when collecting 

or dropping off their child.  

Contact Details 

If you have changed any of 

your contact details over 

the winter holidays, please 

ensure you inform the 

office as soon as possible 

so your child’s details can 

be updated. Please note 

that  it is vital for us to 

have your child’s/your 

details in case of any 

emergencies. 

Family Support Available  

Family Support services are available at school on Thursdays, between 9:00-4:30 (term-time only.) 

Family support can help with a variety of issues that you and your children may encounter. Support includes: Health and Wellbeing ad-

vice , Emotional Support ,Employment and Training ,Housing and Benefit advice , Community Participation, Child Development, Safety 

at home , Free Early education , Parenting programmes ,Domestic Violence support, etc. If you feel you will benefit from any of the ser-

vices on offer please speak to Mrs Sandhu or Mr Cameron. 

You can also contact the Family Support Worker on her Mobile number: 07494749890 

Year 3 Forest School 

It is 3H's turn to go to Forest School on Monday (13/1/20). 

REMEMBER TO BRING: 

- a waterproof coat 

- wellies or other waterproof boots 

- change of trousers and socks (in case they get wet/dirty) 

- other weather appropriate clothing: e.g. extra warm layers, hat, 

gloves, scarf  



 

 

 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

January  

Tue 14th All Y4 to Swaminarayan Temple East  

Thurs 16th  All Y1 to Dasmesh Darbar Sikh 

Thurs 23rd All Y3 to British Museum  

Fri 24th All Y6 to Chislehurst Caves 

Tue 28th 6K,6S&6GC to Stratford Theatre 

Wed 29th 1K&1M to National Portrait Gallery 

Fri 30th 6C to Stratford Theatre  

Fri 30th 1L&1C to National Portrait Gallery  

TEAM POINTS                           

Benjamin Zephaniah                      827 

Charles Dickens                               527 

Julia Donaldson                               518 

Roald Dahl                                        445 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

RG,2R,4A,5B,5R,5G, 

6K&6C achieved 100% attendance 

 

 

 

AM— Margo & Adam               PM— Antonia & Bihishta 

RDR— Aaron                               RN— Whole Class   

RG— Laham                                 RS— William  

1K— Tahir                                    1C— George  

1M— Tanzeem                            1L— Hafsa  

2N— Afsa                                     2B— Aysha   

2R— Amirah                                2M— David  

3B— Tahsin                                 3C— Whole Class   

3H— Mya                                     3L— Joen     

4U— Ayaan K                              4L— Leila     

4B— Nadim                                 4A— Oba  

5R— Maryam A                          5B— Elise       

5W— Rohan                                5G— Hamzaa    

6S— Gabby                                 6K— Whole Class              

6C— Whole Class                       6GC— Whole Class               

Pupil of the Week 

Smart Watches and Mobile Phones 

Please note that all Smart Watches and Mobiles are banned from class-

rooms. These must be handed into the school office at the start of the 

day and collected at the end of the day. Any child seen in school during 

the school day with a Mobile Phone or Smart Watch will have this con-

fiscated and taken to the school office for collection at the end of the 

day. We appreciate your co-operation with this safeguarding issue.  

Science Outdoor Learning Homework Competition 

Please see your child's science outdoor learning homework competi-

tion that was sent home before half term. Please help your child to get 

outdoors and observe and research the science that's all around them. 

Simply going to the park is an easy place to start. 

The best work will be displayed and there are certificates and prizes! 


